
   

Irvine Elementary Design 
Community Open House 

 

You’re Invited!  Attend the open house to view the design of the new 
seismic replacement school presented by the architects and district staff. 

 
The purpose of the open house is: 

• To present designs for the new seismic replacement school and 

provide updates (6:00 - 6:30 p.m.); 

• To answer questions and receive comments (6:30 - 7:30 p.m.). 

   
When:  6:00 – 7:30 p.m. Wednesday, May 23, 2018 
Where: Irvine Elementary School - Library 

               3862 Wellington Street, Port Coquitlam 

                   

 
 
 
 

 

 

Learn more at: www.sd43.bc.ca/capitalprojects 

 


